
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 6  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Messing About On The River 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will write our own river poems.  We will be 

focusing on using descriptive language like similes and adverbs 
to bring our poems to life.  We will learn our poems off by 

heart and will perform them to the class using expressive 
voices and actions to help us.  

Mathematics This week will continue to complete a range of problem solving 

investigations.  We will be looking at word problems and using 
number facts and place value to help us to solve them.  We 

will be solving problems involving measures, time and money.   

Topic We have a very exciting week ahead of us.  We look forward 
to welcoming our families into school on Tuesday afternoon.  

Look out for our boat building work, our River Thames 

artwork and our Wind in the Willows adventure stories.  We 
will be performing our Pantomimus songs from 3pm and we 

may even whip out our recorders for a quick recital! 
We are all feeling excited and nervous about Transition Day on 

Thursday.  We will be doing lots of PSHE in class to help us 

discuss how change is good and we will work through our 
feelings about the next academic year.   

 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read every night.  It is extremely 
important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand the meaning of 

unfamiliar words. 

Your child will complete a spelling task every Monday.  Please help your child to learn 

these spellings. It is beneficial for children to put their spelling words into sentences. 

If your child is on the ‘Cracking Times Tables’ programme they will have their test on 
Monday.  Your child will know which times tables they need to focus on for the test.  
 

If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning please see 

your child’s teacher. If you would like to become more involved in school life please see 
the PTFA website and/or speak to your child’s teacher about when/how we can 

accommodate you.  

 
Best wishes, 

The KS1 Team 


